The Association of Collaborative Professionals (Calgary) are pleased o
have the unique opportunity of bringing Nancy Ross and her team to

provide us with a different approach to working in a Collaborative Team
Model.

Why Nancy Ross?

Nancy Ross is a mental health professional who is one of the original co-
founders of the Collaborative Team Model. Nancy Ross has been actively
involved with the International Association of Collaborative Professionals
from its onset and she has extensive Collaborative Team Model training
experience. Her extensive experience in working with a Collaborative
Team has led her to develop a structure and protocols that we may follow

to effectively use the skill and expertise of our Divorce Coaches and
Financial Professionals.

Who is this training for?

This will appeal to all those have taken a team training and it is also
structured for those who have not had Collaborative Team Training.

What does the training look like?

Nancy Ross, a lawyer, a financial professional and another mental health
professional will be providing us with 2 and ¥ days of extensive training.
The training will include an opportunity for hands on practice and role plays,
extensive team protocols to take home for your reference, along with foliow
up mentorship for our group in the event we have any questions or require
guidance as we attempt to use the team model. 2

! The additional trainers will be picked from a list of frainers with the Colfaborative Divorce Team Trainings
LLC.

% The mentorship may not be available to you if you are from outside of the Calgary area, however,
groups from outside of the Calgary area may discuss this availability directly with Nancy Ross.



When is the training?

March 10" from 5:30 — 8:30 pm, March 11" 8:30 am — 5:00 pm, and
March 12" from 8:30 am to 4:00 pm at a location in Calgary to be
announced.

What is the cost to you? $525.00 inclusive of GST.

(Includes light breakfast and lunch for two days)

What you need to do now to get in on this exciting training opportunity?

We need to receive a check in the amount of $100 by no later than
December 15, 2009. The balance of the payment wili be due on February
19, 2010,

The check should be payable to the Association of Collaborative
Professionals (Calgary).

Please send the check c/o:

Beryl McNeill Barrister & Solicitor
Moe Hannah McNeill LLLP
#710, 777 — 8" Avenue SW
Calgary, AB T2P 3RS

(403) 513-9652

We are asking for your advance commitment for this training as this is an
expensive training that we expect that our association may be subsidizing
for you. So ACP(Calgary) requires you to vote with your feet in advance
so that we may take steps to plan on the additional funding that may be
required.



